
 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO:  BOARD MEMBERS 
 

FROM: CHRIS BENTZEL, SUPERINTENDENT 
 

DATE: SEPTEMBER 11, 2023 
 

RE: NEW CCHS GROUNDBREAKING CEREMONY, 
SEPTEMBER 15, 2023 

 
Members of the Christian County Board of Education and the 
Superintendent will attend the New CCHS Groundbreaking Ceremony in 
Hopkinsville, KY on September 15, 2023 at 9:00 a.m. No items of business 
will be discussed or voted at this ceremony. 
 
CLB:kme 
C: News Media 
 


